CALLING ALL WOMEN & FEMALE
GRADUATES IN THE FILM INDUSTRY

Moses Kotane Institute (MKI) in collaboration with the KwaZulu-Natal Film Commission, are conduct-
ing a research study to determine the drivers of low participation of female graduates in the KZN film
industry. The objectives of the study are to:

(1) critically examine current scholarly literature on the participation of women in the film
industry post-tertiary,
(2) to identify challenges and barriers faced by female graduates in the KZN film industry,
(3) to propose and recommend measures to improve the participation of females in the film industry.

Please click on the following link to participate in this study https:/forms.office.com/r/254f259d6J

The findings of this study will enable industry players to develop interventions and strategies that will
promote the participation of females in the film industry. Moreover, by participating in this study, you
will enable the provincial government and Film commission to develop initiatives to grow the film
industry in the province. We, therefore, request your assistance in circulating and sharing the link with
your students/graduates and other relevant stakeholders.

Thanking you in advance for your participation
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